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The Ministry of Finance announces changes in the 
Investor Relations Office 

 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 
 

 

The Mexican Ministry of Finance and Public Credit (SHCP) announces the following changes 

in the Investor Relations Office (IRO): 

 

• Emilio Sosa, former Deputy Director of the IRO, resigns.  

 

• Ethel De los Santos is now Deputy Director of Investigation and Analysis of the 

Financial System and will be in charge of communications between the investors’ 

community and the IRO. 

 

The IRO reiterates its commitment to keep serving as a communication channel between the 

Ministry of Finance and market participants. 

 
 

 

 

New IRO Contact Information: 

 

Alberto Gallegos             Ethel De los Santos      

Tel. +52 (55) 3688 1459            Tel. +52 (55) 3688 1808 

Fax +52 (55) 3688 1465 

alberto_gallegos@hacienda.gob.mx          ethel_delossantos@hacienda.gob.mx 
 
 
 


